
Did you know that Pennsylvania grows approximately 11 billion bushels of apples each year. 

The apple trees are loaded this year!  Take advantage, pick some apples  and cook up yummy 

treats.  Add apples to your diet by stirring them into hot or cold cereal,  put into salads,  or even 

try adding  thin slices to your favorite sandwich.  

Each year, Apple Crunch Day is celebrated at schools across Pennsylvania.  Otto-Eldred 

Elementary will once again celebrate with students "crunching an apple” all together during 

homeroom!  

 

Head Lice- Nothing induces sheer terror and hysteria more than these words. On any given day, 

there may be a case of head lice in the school.  Lice do not fly or jump, but crawl from one 

object to another. They do not care how clean or dirty your hair is. They will move in and live on 

anybody’s head! At this time, there have not been any cases reported. However, you can help 

keep this situation under control if you will routinely check your child’s hair for evidence of head 

lice.  If you find evidence of lice, please contact the school nurse so the students in the class 

may be checked.  Once your child is treated, the student may return to school. 

 


